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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Perucca, James (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 9:50 AM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 278 7th St E -Appeal of CO Revocation

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good Morning Marcia, 
 
For your awareness, I’d like to pass along information regarding the appeal of the Revocation of the Fire C of O at 278 7 th 
St E which is on the schedule for this afternoon. 
Inspector Migdal was allowed access to the building yesterday afternoon and did a full C of O inspection. 
He will be approving the C of O with Corrections, pending documentation of service to the sprinkler system. 
It may be a moot point to continue with the appeal process, but that is your discretion and the desires of the Applicant. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jim Perucca, CFI 
Fire Safety Inspector III 
Commercial Inspection Supervisor 
Department of Safety and Inspections 
375 Jackson St. Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
651-266-8996 
Email: james.perucca@ci.stpaul.mn.us  
 

 
 


